
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Frank Moran and City Council proudly support the 

City of Camden’s Arts, Cultural and Heritage Commission 
 

CAMDEN, NJ – Mayor Francisco “Frank” Moran, City Council President Curtis Jenkins and 

members of City Council are pleased to support the efforts of the Arts, Cultural and Heritage 

Commission.  The newly formed Commission held its first organizational meeting on Tuesday, 

January 16th, 2018 at Camden City Hall. 

 

The advisory body which was established through City Council ordinance, consists of a nine 

member commission.  The commission’s primary focus will be to ensure public access to arts, 

culture and historical heritage of the City though interactions with Camden residents and guests. 

 

Members are tasked with helping to develop quality city-wide arts and history programs, the 

creation of public art, supporting artist services, developing youth arts programing, promoting 

community art events and celebrations which concern significant historical and cultural matters.   

 

“Our goal is to foster a creative, diverse and friendly community that serves all Camden 

residents,” said Camden Mayor Frank Moran. “The arts can play a huge role in the development 

and rebirth of a community.  I am confident in the commission and look forward to working with 

the members as we celebrate the art, culture and history of Camden.” 

 

“I wholeheartedly support the efforts of the new Arts, Cultural and Heritage Commission,” said 

Camden City Council President Curtis Jenkins. “I think the commission will help us engage and 

interact with the community as the City develops new ways to promote all that Camden has to 

offer.  Camden has a talented arts community and such a rich history which must be touted.” 
 

For more information about the City of Camden’s Arts, Cultural and Heritage Commission, 

residents can contact City Council at 856-757-7115 or citycouncil@ci.camden.nj.us 
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